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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Please find attached details of the after school clubs that are happening in the Summer Term 2024.  There is 

also an electronic version of this list on our school website (under ‘Pupils & Learning’ / ‘Clubs’) together with 

electronic copies of the club flyers.  

 

We do aim for all clubs to start in the first full week of term, with most of the clubs being able to run until 

the last full week of the school term.  However, please do check the dates on the list carefully as some club 

dates do vary.  

 

Once again, we are pleased to be able to offer a range of clubs for the children to enjoy and we wish these 

to be fully accessible for all pupils. If you would like to talk about financial support for this then please do 

speak to Mr Catchpole or myself, in confidence, so that we can ensure that your child is able to attend a club 

of their choice.   
 

Please note that if your child is unable to attend a club, it is your parental responsibility to let the club 

leader and the school office know. Despite reminders of this procedure, we are still finding that each week 

our office staff spend precious time ringing and chasing parents who have not followed this protocol. 

Please can we ask for your support in this vital aspect of our safeguarding procedures.  
 

If you have any questions about any of the above, or you would like to talk about financial support to help 

access a club, then please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 

Kind regards 

 
Mrs Rachel Barker  

Deputy Headteacher (rbarker@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk) 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
Telephone: 01483 417302 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 


